
R-19 Correspondence – Debbe Warren 

From: Debbe Warren [mailto:debbe.warren@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 3:37 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Please vote NO on any form of rent control for Long Beach 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Rent Control is not the answer for Long Beach. It brings down property value, and desensitizes sellers 
and buyers.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Debbe Warren 
Keller Williams Coastal Properties 
DRE# 01827876 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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